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We would like to inform you of our activity on IPTV end systems.  The experience and expertise of DLNA is valuable to our work, so we would like to progress collaboration in this area. 

We would like to ask you to review the Working Document: End Systems and Interoperability Aspects (FG IPTV-DOC-0046) and give us feedback.

Also, we would like to review your documents for our discussion.  We appreciate if you would provide us the following documents.

1. DLNA Networked Device Interoperability Guidelines (expanded: March 2006) Volume 1: Architectures and Protocols

2. DLNA Networked Device Interoperability Guidelines (expanded: March 2006) Volume 2: Media Format Profiles
3. DLNA Link Protection Guideline version 1.0 or latest version available.
In the spirit of quick progress on our work, ITU-T IPTV Focus Group would like to consider making use of parts of the text of the above three documents. We would like to be able to use appropriate text from your documents and request that you grant us permission to do so. Submitting contributions to the ITU-T FG IPTV containing the above documents would be most valuable.  
Please note that all our documents (Inputs, Output, Reports and Liaison Statements) are publicly available and can be obtained from 

www.itu.int/ITU-T/IPTV
FG IPTV is looking forward to closer cooperation with DLNA on topics of mutual interest. 

The next meeting of FG IPTV will be held from 22 to 26 January 2007 in Mountain View, California, USA.

__________
	Attention: This is a document submitted to the work of ITU-T and is intended for use by the participants to the activities of ITU-T's Focus Group on IPTV, and their respective staff and collaborators in their ITU-related work.  It is made publicly available for information purposes but shall not be redistributed without the prior written consent of ITU.  Copyright on this document is owned by the author, unless otherwise mentioned.  This document is not an ITU-T Recommendation, an ITU publication, or part thereof.



